
                    Cyngor Cymuned Tregynon Community Council 
 

 

The meeting planned for Thursday 9 March 2023 was cancelled owing to bad weather and poor 

driving conditions. The Chair took this decision after consultation and agreement with the other 

councillors. 

 

The invoices for payment were circulated by the clerk by email and the councillors agreed to pay 

them. Councillors Watkin and Hulme signed the cheques. 

 

The clerk had circulated by email a bi-monthly reconciliation which the councillors approved. 

 

Next meeting: 13 April 2023, following the Wind Farm Trust meeting. 


